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We have finally come to the end of this academic
year, and it has been a fruitful one! It is now time
for us to sit back and reflect. Let’s reflect on all
the things we have accomplished. Let's reflect on
all the goals we did not achieve. Let’s reflect on
all the things that could have gone better. Let’s all
just sit back and reflect. 

Reflecting does more than just remind you of all
you have done and have not done. It also shows
you opportunities to do better next time. It shows
you different roads you can consider for the
future. It shows you just how much more you can
stretch your limits, and tempts you to do just that.

Let’s reflect on the past to make a more fruitful
tomorrow. There is much left for us to accomplish
as individuals and as a family. Be it students, staff,
or parents, there is much left to accomplish. 
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As we reflect, let’s also
remember to reward
ourselves and others. This
academic/work year was
not an easy one, but we
persevered nonetheless. It is
true what Philippians 4 vs 13
says, ‘I can do all things
through Christ which
strengtheneth me’. 

Let’s cheers to an
academic year well
spent and to a better one
to come for the
academic year 2023-
2024🥂🎉 

It was my absolute honor to
serve as your School Nurse,
especially here at School
Nurse Daily for the past 10
months. I had fun, and I hope
to see you all in the coming
semester. Have a great
summer everyone!


